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Contact: Celinda Miranda-LaBella					           FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Tel: 702-895-4449
Email: eventservices@unlv.edu


CLOSURE OF UNLV GUEST SUITES PROGRAM
Tonopah North Hall to Revert to Student Housing in 2013-2014 Due to Increased Need

Recently, the Student Union & Event Services office received significantly impactful news regarding our Guest Suite program here at UNLV. As a result of substantially increased occupancy requests for residence hall space on-campus, we must close our year-round individual Guest Suite program in Tonopah North for the entirety of the 2013-2014 academic year as of August 9, 2013. As an institution of higher education, UNLV’s first obligation must be to make sure that its students have adequate housing during the academic year, and the conversion of our suite space to expanded residence hall space will ensure that we can best meet those needs. We cannot apologize enough to our valued guests and clients who have booked in our spaces in the past, as we know this is an inconvenience and certain source of frustration for your plans to travel into the Las Vegas area.

We do have multiple hotel partners that we can recommend as you are seeking new arrangements for your stay in the Las Vegas area. All have negotiated reduced rates for UNLV guests in the area. Please note that these changes will not impact our traditional conference housing program or our intern housing program, both held during the summer months.  Again, we cannot express how much we value your support for UNLV and for our program during this difficult transition. To receive a list of recommendations, or if you have any additional questions or concerns regarding the closure of our Guest Suite program, please call us at 702-895-4449, or email us at eventservices@unlv.edu.

UNLV Student Union & Event Services provides centralized scheduling and event planning services for Student Affairs facilities and university outdoor green space. Our staff strives for excellence and takes pride in offering individualized attention and efficient services for a variety of economical, safe, and accommodating facilities on campus. We are happy to serve a diverse client base, including student organizations, UNLV faculty and staff, and non-university groups. For more information on UNLV’s Student Union & Event Services, please visit http://www.unlv.edu/eventservices. 

###
For more information, please contact UNLV’s Student Union & Event Services Sales & Marketing Coordinator, Celinda Miranda-LaBella, at eventservices@unlv.edu, or at 702-895-4449. 
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